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TMB restricts Dallas physician from seeing patients until further 

notice 

On September 24, 2012, a disciplinary panel of the Texas Medical Board entered 
an order temporarily restricting a Dallas doctor from any clinical practice of 
medicine or any direct or indirect patient contact until further notice. 

The Board found that Wayne Soignier, M.D., Lic. No. G9665, is a continuing 

threat and real danger to the health of his patients due to his "lack of fundamental 
medical knowledge combined with delusional thinking." Dr. Soignier is primarily 

engaged in providing medical evaluations in the Workers Compensation system. 

The Board ordered Dr. Soignier to undergo a complete neurological and forensic 
psychiatric examination. The Order of Temporary Restriction With Notice of 
Hearing remains in effect until it is superseded by a subsequent Order of the 

Board. 

 


